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Thank you for being a member of Champions for Children

Giving Circle.  The C4C Giving Circle intends to make a

difference in the lives of the patients and families treated by

Mercy Health ChildrenÕs Hospital and the students becoming

health care professionals at Mercy College of Ohio. 

Your annual gift is pooled together and membership collectively

decides on the use of the funds each November!  ItÕs great fun

to make an impact and get to know each other. 

Our Halloween event was a great success! It was a family event

for goblins and ghouls of all ages. Cancer awareness and

prevention was discussed as well as interactive games and

prizes and plenty of treats.

Our next event is the Mercy Health Foundation Holiday Open

House on December 11 - please see inviation below..  

Welcome to this dynamic organization!  We are so glad you

decided to join!

Beth Bowman, Theresa Popp Braun, Karla Lewis & Marja

Martin, Founding Members



Theresa Popp Braun - C4C
Founding Member

ÒNever doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed,

citizens can change the world. Indeed, it is the only thing that

ever has.Ó

~ Margaret Mead

These words exemplify the essence of the power of collective

philanthropy that is thriving in our newly formed Champions for

Children (C4C) Giving Circle.  By joining together and pooling

our individual donations of time, money, ideas, experiences,

and expertise, we have created a unique and engaging

opportunity that will enable us to profoundly improve the lives of

the children cared for at Mercy Health ChildrenÕs Hospital and

assist the hard-working students at Mercy College of Ohio in

achieving their educational dreams.

As a proud founding C4C member, please accept my deepest

thanks for being a Champion and for your interest and

enthusiasm in launching our grassroots organization.  I am so

excited about the road ahead and all we will achieve.  Working

together, we will learn and grow from one another, improve our

community, expand and grow our numbers in membership,

gifts, and community engagements, and celebrate success. 

And, as philanthropic advocates and ambassadors, we will

spread the good news about the incredible work being done by

Mercy Health and Mercy College of Ohio.  In doing all of these

things, we will carry on the rich legacy of giving and service set

forth by the selfless and tireless work of Marguerite dÕYouville

and the Grey Nuns and Catherine McAuley and the Sisters of

Mercy.

Our People Engagement team, made up of Karla Lewis, Susan

Zirkel and Kerry Diehl, has been creatively working on member

activities and youÕll find information in this newsletter about our

upcoming Holiday Party on December 11 and the January 18

meeting Ð not to be missed! The Holiday Party will be a

wonderful opportunity to come together to celebrate the Season

while helping make the holidays a bit warmer and tastier for the

children of the Family Care Center.  We ask you to bring a pair

of childrenÕs socks or mittens or a healthy food item to place

under the Christmas tree!  And, our January meeting at Mercy

Pictures from the Halloween

event. Click here for more C4C

event pictures!



under the Christmas tree!  And, our January meeting at Mercy

College of Ohio (shout out to our awesome C4C student

members for the fantastic suggestion) is going to be

AMAZINGÉ so please invite a friend or family member (or 2, 3,

4É) to join us that evening.

Together forward!

Most appreciatively,

Theresa

Theresa Popp Braun

AccessLex Institute

Mercy Health Foundation Board

Member

C4C Founding Member

Mercy Health Children's Voting
Contest

The 2017 #VoteForMiracles campaign kicks off today. Credit

Unions are giving $100,000 to Children's Miracle Network

Hospitals across the country. Click HERE to vote--it takes less

than a minute to input your name, email address, select "Ohio",

then choose Mercy Children's Hospital. You may vote one time

per day per email address. This may require you to use a

different device (computer, smart phone, tablet, etc.) for each

email address. The online contest runs through Tuesday,

December 19. 



December 19. 

We are encouraging you to cast your vote to support Mercy

Health - Children's Hospital. Please share this information with

your family, friends and co-workers! With your vote, we could

win up to $50,000 for the kids who are treated in Northwest

Ohio / Southeast Michigan. On behalf of the kids and families

treated at Mercy Health - Children's Hospital, we extend our

heartfelt gratitude for your continued support.

Meet Donna Ruedisueli,
Director of Patient Care
Services Ð WomenÕs and

ChildrenÕs!

Donna feels blessed to be able to serve the children and

families that are at Mercy Health ChildrenÕs Hospital.  She has

an outstanding group of nurses, doctors, and ancillary staff that

love working with children and each and every day with each

and every patient their dedication shines through. Though

Donna has been with Mercy Health for a very long time she

says Òeach day I am lucky to see our mission at work!Ó  She

thanks the donors of the Mercy Health Foundation who have

provided the department with specialty equipment, age

appropriate activities and programs as well as training and

conferences for staff. 

If you need specific information or a referral for a womenÕs or

childrenÕs issue, please visit the Mercy Health - Children's

Hospital website here.



Donna Ruedisueli

Director of Patient Care Services

Mercy Health - Children's Hospital

Mercy Health Foundation
Holiday Open House

Please join us for the Mercy Health Foundation Holiday Open

House!

Time:  Monday, December 11, 2017 from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Location:  Mercy Health - St. Anne Cancer Center, 3404 W.

Sylvania Ave. 2nd floor, Toledo, Ohio 43606

Please bring a pair of childrenÕs socks or mittens or a

healthy food item  to place under the Christmas tree!  The goal

is to make the holidayÕs a bit warmer and tastier for the children

of the Family Care Center. Thanks!



Member Meeting
Join us at Mercy College of Ohio on Thursday, January 18 for

our first membership meeting of 2018! The membership will

have the opportunity to enjoy an interactive demonstration of

the latest technology in teaching anatomy.  Dr. Justin Ways will

lead us through the elements of the new anatomage table.  The

meeting begins at 5:00 p.m. with social hour. Invite your friends

to come see what we are all about.  Specific details will be

provided via email in early January.  See you there.

Visit our website for up to
date information!

Go to foundation.mercy.com/champions for more information

about Champions for Children Giving Circle or contact

Foundation staff at Barbara_Lang@mercy.com or (419) 251-

8742.
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